
To: Karri Anderberg – Village Clerk 

From: Seth Sommer – Director of Quality Control – B & F Construction Code Services, Inc. 

Date: January 7, 2022 

Re: Monthly Report – December    

Summary 

The number of permits, inspections, code enforcement, and other activities equaled 166.  This 

number increased from 92 in November to 166 in December. 

We have been performing permit close-out inspections in December which is why inspections 
increased substantially, from 47 in November to 118 in December.

Below are the statistics for the month of December.

Category 

Complaints 0 

Verbal/Written Warnings 31 

Permits Issued  14 

Court Tickets Issued  0 

Meetings 2 

Phone Calls/Admin. (Mondays only) 0 

B&F Inspections 118  

Stop Work Orders 1

Total  166

CONSTRUCTION CODE SERVICES, INC. 

Building & Fire Protection Plan Review 

Training    Inspections    Code Consulting 


